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To deny the taxpaying public access to records and information relative to the health and protection
of the environment we all share would be a new height of irresponsibility by those in office. With
government continuing to be grossly dysfunctional at all levels adopting a policy to deny such
information will only further support the increasing attitudes of distrust in our government by its'
citizens. Even the slightest suggestion for consideration of such an action, will loudly resonate with
the question, "What is our government trying to hide from us this time?"
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